
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

Dr. VIRENDRA SWARUP PUBLIC SCHOOL, KALYANPUR  

SESSION 2020-21 

NOTICE 

(FOR CLASSES P.G.-IX) 

 

 

 

 

19.02.2021 

The year 2020 has been a challenging one forcing most people to adapt to new realities. What makes us 

optimistic is seeing that we are capable not only to adapt but thrive on change. 

The National Education Policy (NEP2020) is a milestone document in the context of nation building, which is 

expected to overhaul the entire academic system in the country from pre-primary to tertiary level. The Policy is 

ambitious and futuristic but much of its success depends upon the execution. 

With a need to create awareness about NEP 2020, the academic fraternity of Dr. Virendra Swarup Public 

School, Kalyanpur has decided to conduct a guiding Webinar on the issues and challenges associated with it on 

Sunday February 21, 2021 between 4pm and 5pm. 

Let's all contribute towards the intellectual wealth of the nation and make the much-needed NEP 2020 a grand 

success. 

 

 
Seeking your kind cooperation as always! 

 

 
PRINCIPAL 


